
 

COVID-19 response update for

General Practitioners – Dept. of

Health

WHEN Thursday, March 4th 2021

11:30 AM - 12:30 PM

WHERE Online

COST Free

This webinar on 4 March is part of a series for primary care and allied

health practitioners on the COVID-19 response. The panel will provide

key updates and answer participants’ questions.

Scan for more information

and registration details
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